TALAWANDA SCHOOL DISTRICT

#EducateandPrepare

April 2, 2024
Dear Parents/Guardians,

The CDC recently changed its guidance in regard to Covid information and protocols. The
district is taking this opportunity to share with you the updated COVID information and policy.
We continue to prioritize the health and safety of our students, teachers, and staff. We must work
together to minimize the spread of illness within our school community.

e Please follow your healthcare provider's advice regarding when to stay home with illness,
and when your student may return to school following a COVID diagnosis.

e Your child’s symptoms must improve and the child must be fever-free for 24 hours
without fever-reducing medications. This helps prevent the spread of illness/Covid.

o We collaborate closely with local health authorities to stay updated on COVID activity in
our area and follow any additional recommendations or guidelines they provide.

The district appreciates your cooperation and support in helping us maintain a healthy learning
environment for all students. If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to
contact us.

Sincerely,
Tonja Fangman, BSN, RN, LSN

District Nurse
Talawanda School District



